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The MBS Technology Team added guardian emails to Google Classroom for parents of PK – 9 grade 
students on April 17. All guardians on record for each student were added.  

The primary goal of this update is to provide MBS guardians of students utilizing Google Classroom 
with safe and equitable parent access while also improving their ability to monitor and support 
student learning. 

When guardian emails were added on April 17, parents should have received an email invitation to 
become a Classroom Guardian to their student.  The invitation was from Jason Falconer, Mountain 
Brook Schools Network Administrator. An example of the email is below. 

When individual guardians opt in, they will begin receiving regular, automatic email summaries for 
each of their students.  Guardians can choose and even update the frequency of the emails—daily or 
weekly—and can unsubscribe at any time. Guardians cannot access Classroom, view the class 
stream, or see other students or their work. Click here to preview a sample Guardian Email 
Summary. 

 Guardian email summaries include: 

 Missing work — Work that is late at the time the email was sent 
 Upcoming work — Work that is due today and tomorrow (for daily emails) or work that is due 

in the upcoming week (for weekly emails) 
 Class activity — Announcements, assignments, and questions recently posted by teachers  

Guardians will be able to choose the frequency with which to receive these email summaries and can 
opt out at any time. For more information, please visit the links below.  

 Classroom Email Summaries for Guardians 
 Guardian Email FAQs 

 

 


